
 
 

	

Updates	on	Registry	Enrollment	and	Growth	of	the	Care	Center	Network	

Dr.	Timothy	Whelan:	 Hi,	I'm	here	with	PILOT	in	Nashville	at	the	PFF	Summit.	This	morning	we	had	
some	great	sessions	talking	about	how	to	maximize	available	therapies	for	IPF.	
One	of	the	most	exciting	things	that	was	discussed	this	morning	was	how	the	
Pulmonary	Fibrosis	Foundation	is	doing	with	their	registry.	It's	really	been	a	
success.	Over	a	short	period	of	time,	we're	actually	enrolling	more	patients	in	
the	registry	than	anticipated.	We're	up	to	about	nearly	1400	patients	thus	far.		

	 This	is	a	great	opportunity	for	us	to	really	learn	about	the	natural	history	of	
idiopathic	pulmonary	fibrosis.	Also,	even	more	exciting	news	was	revealed,	that	
they're	going	to	increase	the	Care	Center	Network.	They're	going	to	go	from	41	
sites	to	adding	more	sites	so	that	the	Care	Center	Network	is	more	available	to	
patients	all	throughout	the	United	States.	The	biggest	thing	for	physicians	who	
are	out	there	that	may	be	interested	is	that	they're	going	to	be	looking	for	
applications	in	January	of	2018.	In	addition,	for	physicians	that	are	interested	in	
doing	more	for	actual	research	with	that	registry,	you	can	submit	your	research	
ideas.	All	of	this	information	you	can	find	at	the	PFF's	website.	It	was	a	really	
great,	exciting	day	today	in	Nashville.	

	

	

	


